
 

 

The Parish Community of  

St. James, St. Francis Xavier, and St. Mary’s 
2118 Adjala-Tecumseth  

Townline, Colgan, L0G 1W0  

72 Queen St 

Tottenham  

2458 4th Concession 

Achill  

Weekly Mass Intentions 

Monday, October 21 at 7 pm Intentions of the McKenna family  

Tuesday, October 22 at 9:30 am  Filippo Falcone +  

Wednesday, October 23 at 9:30am        

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Maria Conceicao Viveiros +  

Available for Mass intentions - contact the parish office 

Friday, October 25 at 11 pm 

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Todd Stephenson +  

Bill Conning +  

Anna Dimichele +  

For a very special intention  

Available for Mass intentions - contact the parish office 

Saturday, October 26 at 10:30 am  Available for Mass intentions - contact the parish office 

Saturday, October 26 at 5:30 pm For the people of God 

Sunday, October 27 at 8:30 am Jerry Matusiak + 

Sunday, October 27 at 10:00 am Bill Leavoy + 

Sunday, October 27 at 11:30 am Mike Doyle + 

Office Hours  

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 2:00 - 5:00 pm 

Email: stjamesco@archtoronto.org 

Phone: 905-936-4266 
Website: www.stjamesco.archtoronto.org 

Email the office if you would like a digital copy of the bulletin 

Sign up at the office for the code to St Francis Xavier for access 

to Adoration 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30 pm—5:15 pm at St. James 

Parish Priest: Fr. Eric Mah 

Mass Times  

Monday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Tuesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Wednesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Friday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Saturday 10:30 am & 5:30 pm (St. James) 

Sunday 8:30 am (St. Mary’s) & 10:00 am (St. 
James) & 11:30 am (St. Francis) 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

GEE-WIZZ  

PORTABLE TOILETS  

SHORT & LONG TERM  RENTAL  

S p e c i a l  E v e n t s  

Phone: 416-888-3424 

Fax: 905-939-9404 

 

 

Interested in  
advertising in the  

bulletin? Contact the 
Church office! 

Communion for the Sick 

If you know someone who would like to receive Communion at their home, there are two options:  

1) You can bring them Communion  

2) You can contact the office to arrange for a volunteer to bring them Communion  
 

If you would like to bring them Communion, go to the sacristy before Mass, where you will find a tray, pyxes, uncon-

secrated hosts, and blue Communion of the Sick books. Place enough unconsecrated hosts for a single visit in a pyx 

and place it on the tray. Each pyx has a small, coloured sticker on it to distinguish between them. At the end of Mass 

(after the end announcements and before the final blessing), Fr. Eric will bring down the tray with the pyxes; please 

take your pyx and bring it directly to the person who will be receiving Communion. You do not need to wait until the 

dismissal at the very end of Mass.   

 

If you would like to become a volunteer Eucharistic Minister who brings Communion to the sick, please contact the 

office.  



ShareLife:  

Please give at the parish using a ShareLife 

envelope, online through our parish web-

site, or at sharelife.org/donate. 

Office of Catholic Youth (OCY) 

RENEW Toronto is OCY’s largest gathering of Young Adults! This year 
from November 23rd to November 24th, 600+ Young Adults aged 19-39 
will gather to deepen their Catholic Faith through keynote presentations, 
breakout sessions, praise & worship, Mass, Confession, Eucharistic  
Adoration, and fellowship. Attendees leave the conference with renewed 
hearts, eager to be more involved in their faith and make a difference in 
the Catholic community. This year RENEW will take place at Canada 
Christian College in Whitby. Encouraging the young people to renew 
their call to pray, call to hope and call to do. 
 
 
 

 

Praying for the Sick 

If you or a family member is sick, please let the office know and we will add their name to the prayers of the faithful.  

Please pray especially for Diana Klink, Sharon Duggan, Rob Heidemann, Olga Stanczyk, Victoria Reid, Moira Molony, 

Tom Kennelly, Christina Burke, Karen Ancher, Jennifer Leclerc, Jennifer Trott, Domenico Meleca, Ryan De Sousa, Joe 

Gaudio, and Maria DeFatima Rego. 

Please also pray for those who have recently passed away. 

Spiritus York Event 

Fr. Eric will be speaking at a Spiritus York event this 

Wednesday October 23rd. The theme of the night is The 

Miracles of the Holy Rosary. This event will take place at 

Our Lady Queen of the World Parish in Richmond Hill. 

Mass begins at 7PM with a talk and Q&A to follow. The 

event is free, but registration can be done at www. 

ocytoronto.org/events/spiritus-york-miracles-of-the-holy-

rosary. Don't forget to bring your rosaries, as we will be 

praying together in this month dedicated to the Holy  

Rosary!  

Sacrament Registration is Open! 

Registration for First Communion and Confirmation is open. Please find the  

registration packages on our website or the back of the Church. Please fill out and 

return the registration form, with your child’s baptism certificate and the  

registration fee, to the office. If you have any questions, please check the  

Important Information portion of the package.  

 Come and See Seminary Discernment Retreat 

The Office of Vocations will be hosting a Come & See 

Weekend Discernment Retreat for men 18 years and 

older, at St. Augustine’s Seminary on Friday, Nov. 15 

(6:30 p.m.) until Sunday, Nov. 17 (2 p.m.). This retreat 

offers a way for men to discern a possible call to 

priesthood at our seminary. For more information, 

please email vocations@archtoronto.org. 

To register, please visit www.vocationstoronto.ca/

comesee. 

Second Collection: World Missons Sunday 

This weekend there will be a second  collection for the Evangelization of the Nations, otherwise known as World  

Mission Sunday. This is a worldwide collection for the missionary church and it is our opportunity to assist at-need 

Catholic Communities globally. Offerings are combined with offerings from other Catholics around the world and  

distributed to missions and dioceses. We are called to share from our abundance with those less fortunate who lack 

the basic essentials to know, love and praise God. Thank you for your support of this important work.  

Chaplaincy Connect 

Are you a university or college student? This school 

year, open your heart to an exciting journey of spir-

itual growth and community. Join campus ministry to 

grow deeper in your faith, form lasting friendships 

and experience university/college life in a more 

meaningful way. Connect with campus ministry any-

where in Canada and find your Catholic home on 

campus! Scan the QR code or visit  

www.chaplaincyconnect.ca.  

Life Chain 

Thank you for all those who were able to make it to the LIFE 

CHAIN to be a support for those who don't get a say, the un-

born. There were approx. 30 in all and some were even given a 

surprise visit at the end with 4 pizza boxes from PIZZA PIZZA! 

$116 was raised also donated for Campaign Life. Thank you 

and please join us again next year, the 1st Sunday in October.   

Parish Headcount 

During the weekends of October 19-20 and October  

26-27, the ushers will be counting the number of  

parishioners attending all three Churches. It’s required 

by the Archdiocese and used to provide an accurate 

profile of Mass attendance.  


